
All Saints Upton Newsletter 7  

‘Let all that you do be done in love’  
1 Corinthians 16:14:14 

 

 

 
Our value for this term is HOPE 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J McCann 

Telephone: 0151 257 2450 

Email – 
head.allsaintsupton@haltonlearning.net 

 

Dates for your diary   

Tuesday 1st April- Alison Twist will be leading 

our Easter assembly in school. This is for the 

children only. 

Wednesday 2nd April- Y2 and Y3 are doing 

their bit for the community and going litter 

picking!  

Y4 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 3rd April Rock Kidz will be back with 

us! Dress like a rock star! £1 donation to 

school fund. We will also be having our 

annual egg competition and egg rolling on 

this day. 

Friday 4th April Y5 class assembly at 9.10am. 

All Y5 parents are invited to attend. We will 

also be having our Easter raffle and awarding 

our Egg decorating prizes. 

End of term 1.10 pm 

We return to school on Tuesday 22nd April 

Dinners 

Please make sure that you place your orders 

over the holidays for the first week back. It is 

your responsibility to order your child’s 

school dinner or inform us on School Hub that 

they are having a packed lunch.  

Reminders 

All scooters and bikes should not be ridden 

once you are in school grounds. This includes 

pre-school children and adults please! Also, 

lease do not cut across the grass and stick to 

the paths. 

 

Attendance and punctuality 

Our whole school attendance for March: 

90.76%, an improvement from last month. A 

special well done to Y1 for the best 

attendance this month. 

Reception 90.83% 

Year 1 94.41% 

Year 2 91.05% 

Year 3 93.33% 

Year 4 85.79% 

Year 5 88.01% 

Year 6 91.92% 

 

Goodbye and welcome back 

We said goodbye to Miss Hough last week, as 

we welcome back Miss McDonald following 

her maternity leave. 

We have to say another goodbye this week 

though as Miss Johnson leaves us after many 

years working in school. We have been very 

grateful for her work with so many children, 

and will miss her and her artistic talents very 

much! We wish her well for the future as she 

moves on to a new role. 

Wishing you all a relaxing and sunny Easter 

holiday 

Mrs. McCann 


